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26/05/2025  16:00:052025/1375/P OBJ Melissa Danbury I strongly oppose this development. The proposed building is too high and not in keeping with 

the character of the neighbouring houses, or the overall character of the Dartmouth Park 

conservation area. It also has a bigger footprint than the existing dwelling, which makes it far 

more intrusive than the existing building. In my view this represents overdevelopment. The 

replacement building should be lower and less bulky. The recent Swains Lane development is a 

good example of sensitive development. This proposed building is not in my view a sensitive 

development. 

On a personal level, it will negatively impact me and my family - it will affect the view from the 

back of our house causing reduced light and increased noise.
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